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1100 Fourth Street, SW   Suite E500          Washington, DC 20024        202-442-4320 

   
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Board of Real Estate Appraisers 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO   : Tamora Papas, Board Chairman 
   : Members of the DC Board of Real Estate Appraisers 
 
 

FROM   : Education Committee  
    Kevin Cyrus, Education Coordinator 
 
 

DATE   : April 17, 2019 
 
 

SUBJECT  : Education Committee Report before the Board 
 
 

CE/PL APPLICATIONS:  The following provider course applications were recommended for APPROVAL 
by the Education Specialist since the March 20, 2019 meeting: 
  

 

1.  Appraisal Institute   
      Appraisal Institute Annual Conference - Day 1     Classroom            Continuing Education 
      Appraisal Institute Annual Conference - Day 2                             Classroom            Continuing Education 
      Appraisal of Manufactured Homes Featuring New                       Classroom            Continuing Education 
                    Generation Manufactured Homes 
      General Appraiser Site Valuation and Cost Approach                  Classroom            Continuing Education 
      Business Practices & Ethics                                                          Classroom            Continuing Education 
 

2.  American Society of Farm Managers and Rural Appraisers   
       Introduction to Cannabis Operations and Valuation     Classroom            Continuing Education 
 
  3.   Henderson Professional Development Seminars 
        Basic Statistics for Appraisers          Classroom            Continuing Education 
        Mathematics for the Commercial Realty Appraiser                     Classroom            Continuing Education 
 
  4.   Metro DC Chapter of the Appraisal Institute 
        2019 Metro DC Appraisal Conference         Classroom            Continuing Education 
 
 
CE/PL APPLICATIONS:  No provider course applications were recommended for DEFERRAL by the Education 
Specialist since the February 20, 2019 meeting. 
 
cc:   C. Briggs,          Interim Program Manager 
 L. Lewis,            Executive Director 

S. Williams        Board Administrator 


